Tuesday, June 30, 2015 at 9:06:12 AM Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Response to FOI Request 2014/414

Date: Monday, June 29, 2015 at 4:21:11 PM Pacific Daylight Time
From: Fee, Colleen

To: Jordan Bateman

CC: Kunkel, Sabina

Good Afternoon Jordan,

In response to your request for access to information, we are pleased to provide you with a copy of the
records you have requested.

Please be advised that, under section 52 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Office of the British
Columbia Information and Privacy Commissioner (OIPC) to review TransLink’s response to your request
(http://oipc.bc.ca). You have 30 days from receipt of this letter to request such a review.

We trust that this is of assistance to you.
Colleen

Colleen Fee

Information Access Coordinator | Information & Privacy
TransLink - South Coast British Columbia Transportation Authority
#400-287 Nelson’s Court | New Westminster, BC V3L OE7

Tel: 778.375.7603

www.translink.ca | colleen.fee@translink.ca

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and destroy any copies. Any
dissemination or use of this information by a person other than the intended recipient is unauthorized and may be

illegal.
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